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22
nd

 July 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I hope that this letter finds you safe and well.  I am writing to you regarding your child’s GCSE 

Art materials for the upcoming academic year.  

 

To enable the Art & Design Department to continue to provide a wide variety of opportunities 

for students to produce high quality outcomes, we would like to ask for a voluntary annual 

contribution towards the rising cost of materials used by students in KS4/5.  As teachers, we 

find that by providing high quality materials and a range of different products to work with it 

really enhances the development of student’s work and the progress they make, which all 

builds on their experience and interest in Art.  

 

To enable the Department to continue providing high quality materials for students to use, we 

would like to ask parents to make a voluntary annual contribution of £10 towards the cost of 

materials, a hardback sketchbook per student and a plastic folder for the GCSE and A Level 

courses.  

 

Payments can be made online via Wisepay which can be accessed via the school website.  

Should you need any support contributing towards the cost of these materials, please 

contact Donna Barnes at the Academy who would be happy to assist you with an 

Opportunity Trust application. (dbarnes@tscacademy.org.uk)   

 

We would kindly ask that all payments be made by Friday 11
th

 September 2020.  Thank you 

for your support and co-operation. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Laura Jones  

Acting Team Leader of Art 
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